
     

                                                          

                                                                    

 

 

(22) 佛光世心字第 001 號 

 

BLIA World Headquarters (Memo) 

 

To: BLIA World Headquarters Directors, Committee Directors (Vice), Lay Dharma 

Lecturers/Teachers, Chapter Elder Advisors, Presidents, Executives, Subchapter Elder 

Advisors etc. as well as FGS Branch Temples (Group Member) & Monastic Advisors 

 

Date: April 22, 2022 

 

Subject: 2022 BLIA Virtual 4
th
 Meeting of the Seventh Board of Directors will be held 

during October 2~9 (Taiwan Time) with VFairs Meeting, inviting all chapter 

executives and members to participate and share in the Dharma benefits. 

 

Description: Please see attached 2022 BLIA Virtual 4
th
 Meeting of the Seventh Board of  

           Directors Guidelines. 

 

May all beings live without fear and coexist in peace! 

        

          

Yours in the Dharma, 

Most Venerable Hsin Bau 

BLIA World Headquarters President 
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